
Red Sox to Bring 2013 World
Series Trophy to New Bedford
City Hall

Red  Sox  fans  are  invited  to  New  Bedford  City  Hall  on
Wednesday, December 18, 2013 between 1:45 p.m. and 4:15 p.m.
to view the Red Sox’ 2013 World Series Trophy.  City Councilor
Steve Martins invited the Red Sox organization to bring the
trophy to New Bedford as part of its statewide tour.
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